

April 16, 2019

The Honorable Mike Levin United States House of Representatives Washington, DC 20510

Dear Congressman Levin:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 15, 2019, regarding violations stemming from the incident at the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station on August 3, 2018 and request to provide the highest possible level of oversight and transparency at the site and add a full-time inspector to the facility.

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Cor, Eugene Dacus, Director Office of Congressional Affairs



April 16, 2019

The Honorable Harley Rouda United States House of Representatives Washington, DC 20510

Dear Congressman Rouda:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 15, 2019, regarding violations stemming from the incident at the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station on August 3, 2018 and request to provide the highest possible level of oversight and transparency at the site and add a full-time inspector to the facility.

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Eugene Dacus, Director
Office of Congressional Affairs



April 16, 2019

The Honorable Scott Peters United States House of Representatives Washington, DC 20510

Dear Congressman Rouda:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 15, 2019, regarding violations stemming from the incident at the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station on August 3, 2018 and request to provide the highest possible level of oversight and transparency at the site and add a full-time inspector to the facility.

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Eugene Dacus, Director
Office of Congressional Affairs



April 16, 2019

The Honorable Susan A. Davis United States House of Representatives Washington, DC 20510

Dear Congresswoman Davis:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 15, 2019, regarding violations stemming from the incident at the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station on August 3, 2018 and request to provide the highest possible level of oversight and transparency at the site and add a full-time inspector to the facility.

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Eugene Dacus, Director Office of Congressional Affairs



April 16, 2019

The Honorable Kamala D. Harris United States Senate Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Harris:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 15, 2019, regarding violations stemming from the incident at the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station on August 3, 2018 and request to provide the highest possible level of oversight and transparency at the site and add a full-time inspector to the facility.

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

(o/ Eugene Dacus, Director Office of Congressional Affairs



April 16, 2019

The Honorable Dianne Feinstein United States Senate Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Feinstein:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 15, 2019, regarding violations stemming from the incident at the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station on August 3, 2018 and request to provide the highest possible level of oversight and transparency at the site and add a full-time inspector to the facility.

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Eugene Dacus, Director Office of Congressional Affairs



April 16, 2019

The Honorable Juan Vargas United States House of Representatives Washington, DC 20510

Dear Congressman Vargas:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 15, 2019, regarding violations stemming from the incident at the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station on August 3, 2018 and request to provide the highest possible level of oversight and transparency at the site and add a full-time inspector to the facility.

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Eugene Dacus, Director Office of Congressional Affairs